
CITY OF WEST LIBERTY 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

FOR AN ORDINANCE ADOPTING FLOOD PLAIN MANAGEMENT  

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of West Liberty, Iowa, 

will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, December 21st, at 7:30 P.M. at the West 

Liberty Public Library in the Filmore and Marjorie Melick Classroom regarding an 

ordinance establishing Flood Plain Management. This ordinance is a special-purpose 

ordinance established under authority of Chapter 364 of the Iowa Code (city home rule).  

This ordinance establishes a development permit system which requires a permit 

for all development within areas of significant flood hazard as identified by the Flood 

Insurance Study. Specific performance standards for construction within that area are 

given in Section V of this ordinance.  

Specific floodplain management criteria are set forth in Section 60.3(d) of the 

rules and regulations as published in the October 1, 1994, Federal Register 

All interested persons are welcome to present written or verbal comments at the 

public hearing regarding the proposed request by the West Liberty City Council as stated 

above.  Written comments will also be accepted by the City Clerk at the West Liberty 

City Hall located at 409 N Calhoun St or email lgeertz@cityofwestlibertyia.org  

 

Published by Order of the 

City Council of West Liberty 
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